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19/03/2020  17:51:532020/0691/P OBJNOT Cllr Alison Kelly I strongly object to the planning application. I am one of Haverstock Ward¿s Councillors. 

I have been working with neighbours ever since the pub reopened as a hostel. The pub is in a very quiet, 

mixed residential area. Private homes immediately  adjoin the pub.  Opposite the pub is sheltered housing for 

older people. Diagonally opposite the pub is social housing.  

The Lord Southampton used to be the much loved local, used by all residents.  Now local people aren't 

welcome at all. The new pub has caused huge upset, worry and anger amongst so many local people. 

The hostel / pub management and staff completely forget they are running an entertainment venue in a quiet 

residential area. They don¿t respect the rights of residents to a quiet home life. When the students are inside 

the pub their drinking and other games  can be extremely noisy - the noise travels through party walls and 

keeps neighbours awake through to the early morning. 

The students are also very noisy outside the pub - drinking and smoking at all hours. In addition, they come 

and go, wheeling noisy cases over bumpy pavements way into the night and early morning. 

This is absolutely the wrong entertainment business in the wrong place. Please turn down the application.
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